
 

 

 
 
 
1st October 2019 
                                                                                    
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Christmas Pantomime Trip 
 
On Thursday morning, 12th December, Years 2 to 6 will visit The Plaza Theatre in 
Stockport to watch ‘Jack and the Beanstalk.’  The children will travel to and from the theatre 
by coach and will be back in school in time for a hot lunch. 
  
Children should come to school at the usual time, dressed in their school uniform. Blazers 
should be worn; coats may be worn but will be left at school. 
 
The cost of this trip will be £18.00. Please note you will be invoiced for the cost of the trip, 
payable to the schools usual account. 
 
If you wish your child to be included in this trip, please click here to give permission no 
later than Tuesday 15th October (as tickets cannot be held beyond this date). 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Rick Hyde 
Headmaster 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/18REbaTRYHoNzHd3jM7HWTVOyNgGiSU8l0mBM8E94NMY/edit

